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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Paul

Sent: Tuesday, 4 July 2017 10:44 PM

To: LCSC

Subject: Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services Legislation

Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

The CFA must remain a volunteer organisation WITHOUT any Union involvement.

The CFA are highly trained people who understand bush fires (MFB don’t) as well as other types
of fires plus rescues etc. etc. etc.

In the past the CFA and MFB have operated exceptionally well as separate organisations and
should remain so.

The old CFA website gave regional information very quickly when searching for local area
situations. The new emergency website is very slow.

Regional communities are not really interested in what happens in the metro area yet we are
extremely interested in what is happening in our LOCAL area.

Let the CFA do what it does best and that is look after their local communities.

Keep the union, Labor politicans and the MFB far away from the CFA.

Paul Ford
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